
DECEMBER   NEWSLETTER  

 
This   Holiday   season   we   will   be   completing   many   craft   projects.  
Parents   if   you   would   send   in   some   extra   markers,   construction  
paper,   and   water   colored   paint,   it   would   be   greatly   appreciated.   

 
Giving   Back   
At   Hernando   Elementary   we   pride   ourselves   on   the   impact   we   as   a  
school   make   in   our   community.   So   this   year   we   are   encouraging  
students   to   be   involved   with   the   Christmas   Box   Project.   
Students   will   fill   a   shoebox   full   of   goodies   for   children   in   the   area  
whose   parents   may   not   be   able   to   financially   give   them   everything   they  
would   like   to   for   Christmas.   Your   child   will   be   sent   home   with   a   list   of  
ideas   that   can   be   included   in   the   shoe   box.   
 
Ways   to   encourage   your   child   to   stay   focused   on   Academics  
As   we   near   the   end   of   the   2nd   nine   weeks,   children   tend   to   start   to   slack   off   on  
their   school   work.   As   teachers   and   parents   we   have   to   communicate   with   the   child  
and   make   sure   they   understand   that   in   just   a   few   short   months   it   will   be   state  
testing   time   and   we   want   them   to   be   prepared   as   possible.   Make   sure   your   child   is  
keeping   up   with   assignments,   and   getting   enough   sleep   at   night.   If   there   is   anything  
I   can   do   to   help,   please   email   me   at   my   school   email   listed   on   my   website.   
 
Things   Parents   Can   Bring   in   for   Christmas   Party   

1. Plates   
2. Napkins  
3. Brownies   
4. Drinks   
5. Forks   

Please   email   me   with   what   you   plan   to   send   in   with   your   child,   and   let   me   know   if  
you   plan   to   attend.   


